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I OPPOSE [SB 534]. 

 

Why should taxpayers subsidize the infrastructure costs? 

 

Taxpayers want "kickers" not being "kicked...again and again" via spendthrift 

boondoggles as developers "lick their chops." 

 

The budget allocations to support the existence of Oregon Facilities Authority should 

be reviewed. 

 

David S. Wall  


